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•BACKGROUND:  

On June 1981 the City. Council approved and for 23, plans specifications 
Ellen Street Drainage and bids were received and opened by the City Clerk 
in the Council Chambers on July 14, 1981.	 The bids received are as follows: 

Mexica Construction Co. $20,874.00 
Mike Maletic Construction $21,412.00 
Tatum & Sons $22,184.24 
W.J. Pezarov Construction $22,484.00 
Mary Yodon Construction $23,808.00 
Granite Construction Co. $27,060.00 
DeSouza Excavating $27,841.63 
Murphy Construction Co. $28,214.00 
C.V. O'Neill Inc. $29,762.00 
L & P Construction Co. $31,511.00 
R.C. Collet Inc. $33,340.00 
M. L. Garten $34,241.40 
Teichert Construction $34,380.00 
A & E Pipe Lines Inc. $36,895.00
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SUBJECT:	 Report of Bids for Ellen Street Drainage 

SUMMARY: 

The subject project, as part of the City's Capital Improvement Program, 
has been advertised for bids. Bids have been received and the City 
Engineer recommends that this report be filed pending recommendation of 
bid award at a later date. 

•The engineer's estimate for this project was $34,100.00. An-additional 
analysis of the project is necessary before a valid recommendation can 
be made. 
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RECOMMENDATION: 

The City Engineer recommends that this report be filed and recommendation 
of bid award be made at a later date.

Respec	 lly submitted, 

R. H. PARKER 
City Engineer 

RECOMMENDATION APPROVED: 

Walter J.( lipe, City Manager 
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